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Dismissal Letter 
Date: 02 J  anuary 2022  

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I, AfterShokz LLC / 3200 Gracie Kiltz Lane, Suite 400, Austin, TX 78758, United States. Which 
have one product (Loop100) with FCC ID: SHKCL101A grantee in 17 Nov. 2021. But at now, we 
want cancel this FCC Grant with applications TC 161950 and TC 410739. Because the product disable 
the BLE technology(Class of DTS) for market purpose. We promise that this product will not and has not 
been  marketed  or sold in the United States nor anywhere in the world until new granted. 

 
 
 

Thank you, 
 

  

By : 
 

 Zoe Chow  

 (Signature)  (Print Name)  

Title : Certification Engineer Telephone : 315 218 0308  

     

On behalf of : AfterShokz LLC   

 (Company Name)   
 


